
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

8th February 2024 
 
Re: Year 8 Drop Down Day 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am writing to inform you that we have an exciting ‘drop down’ day scheduled for Year 8 on Monday 26th February. 
This is a collaborative project with The Department of Education Sport and Culture, The IOM Police, Isle Listen, The 
IOM Prison Service, Motiv8 and Kensington Arts. Throughout the day students will explore the dangers of exploitation 
and where to go for help and support.  
 
Please find attached an information sheet detailing the objectives for the day. If you have any further questions, please 
contact the school.  
 
Kind regards 

 
 
Ben Eyres 
Deputy Headteacher 
 

 
 

 

Headteacher 
Ard-er-ynsee  

Mrs S Taylor 

 

RAMSEY 
Isle of Man 

IM8 2RG 
 

Telephone:     01624 811100 
E Mail:RGSenquiries@sch.im 

 

Ramsey Grammar School 
Scoill Ghrammeydys Rhumsaa 

 


